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NEW DATE: 

Town Hall in Franklin Park  
 

  

I’m excited to announce the new date for my upcoming town hall in the Northwest Suburbs 
in Cook County. I’ll be hosting this in-person town hall on Monday, June 26th, 2023 at 
6:00pm in the Village of Franklin Park Community Room. Space is limited, and I highly 
encourage you to RSVP here. 
 
I'll also be joined by special guest Franklin Park Mayor Barrett Pedersen. 
 
I look forward to sharing an update on federal legislation including infrastructure, economic 
development, and environmental justice.  
 
You will also have the opportunity to ask us questions directly and meet our dedicated staff. 
 
Please RSVP here. Doors open at 6:00pm and the program begins at 6:30pm. 
 
See you soon, 
Jesús "Chuy" García 

Click to RSVP 

 
 

   

   

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/new-date-franklin-park-town-hall-tickets-655312115177?fbclid=IwAR26_YYk4BnWspTMuro0dbg5Xy1JCEmXwCZ5LYoJIJ2hNG_6tNMyDWNFjXw
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/new-date-franklin-park-town-hall-tickets-655312115177?fbclid=IwAR26_YYk4BnWspTMuro0dbg5Xy1JCEmXwCZ5LYoJIJ2hNG_6tNMyDWNFjXw
https://chuygarciaforms.house.gov/www.eventbrite.com/e/new-date-franklin-park-town-hall-tickets-655312115177?fbclid=IwAR26_YYk4BnWspTMuro0dbg5Xy1JCEmXwCZ5LYoJIJ2hNG_6tNMyDWNFjXw
https://chuygarciaforms.house.gov/www.eventbrite.com/e/new-date-franklin-park-town-hall-tickets-655312115177?fbclid=IwAR26_YYk4BnWspTMuro0dbg5Xy1JCEmXwCZ5LYoJIJ2hNG_6tNMyDWNFjXw


   

 


